




12



MINUTES OF THE  MEETING OF THE PARISH COUNCIL HELD ON 

TUESDAY 31st MAY 2011 IN THE MORTIMER ROOM.

Present : Cllrs S Real, H West, S Smith, J Hay, K Clifford, C Collier (Vice Chair), B Collier, A Parr (Chair), M Mann, P Arnott, A Davis, District Cllr G Godbeer, E Berry (Clerk) and 6 members of the public

11/05/24

Apologies – Sarah Randall Johnson, Cllr Pady, Cllr Turner and District Cllr H Parr.

11/05/25
      Discussion on a letter received by Parish Clerk from Cllr P Arnott on 17th May 2011.

Cllr Parr welcomed everyone to this meeting. He was asked by a MoP why there was no time allocated to the public on the agenda. Cllr Parr explained that it was only at the main monthly council meetings that PQT was allowed.

He went on to state that there would be no discussion on the content of Cllr Arnotts letter as it had previously been fully discussed and voted on. 

This matter is taking up enough of the clerk’s time as it is, especially as her position is only a part time one.

Cllr Arnott put forward a proposal to re-write and republish the April minutes

Cllr Parr quoted the SLCC advice that had been received on the changing of minutes - 
 

 Knowles on Local Authority Meetings states unequivocally that signed minutes can never be altered, citing Re Cawley & Co (1889) 42 Ch D 209. All that can be done is that a future meeting can agree that the minutes were inaccurate, but the minutes themselves cannot be altered (Knowles allows you to make a pencil note on the minutes drawing attention to the subsequent decision).

Cllr Parr felt that the minutes as they stand are not necessarily interpreted by all in the same way that Cllr Arnott is interpreting them. Cllr West asked why were we going back over old ground, this matter had been discussed and settled, in his opinion, at the last meeting.

Cllr Smith spoke on behalf of the Trustees of the RST pointing out that the minutes of 11th April inferred that Cllr Arnott has been elected to an un-vacant position as Trustee and the legality of his Trusteeship had been brought into question.

Cllr Arnott explained the reason why, in his opinion, it was dangerous to leave the minutes as they stand. He had personally been involved in raising a large sum of money on behalf of the RST in his position as a trustee.

Cllr Parr reiterated the advice and told Cllr Arnott he could submit a written proposal to be discussed at the next meeting in June.

See clarification in minutes of June 13th 2011 ref 11/06/29.

The meeting ended at 1930.
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